
     
 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF PRIESTLY & 

RELIGIOUS VOCATIONS 

 
 
November 14, 2022  
 
 
Dear Brother priest, 
 
I hope that last National Vocation Awareness Week was a great time for you and your parish to promote 
vocations to priesthood and religious life. 
 
I will have a Follow-Up meeting for your Parish Vocation Committee through Zoom on Saturday December 
3rd from 9am-11am. Please invite them and encourage them to continue with this service at your parish.  
 
If your parish does not have a Parish Vocation Committee yet, you may invite a person or group of people 
you see suitable for this ministry. 
 
Parish Vocation Committees are a great help for the pastor’s ministry because they are the ones who carry 
out on daily basis the work of promoting and accompanying the vocations among young people and 
families. 
 
Participants can RSVP by email to msmith@scd.org by Wednesday, November 23. Please let me know if I 
can be of help to start up a new ministry in your parish. 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
 
Fr. Mémo Hernández 
Director of Vocations  
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